JUNE YEAR-
END BULLETIN

2024-2025

DATES TO REMEMBER

June 26
Last Day of Classes for Students — Edsby Progress
Reports Published

August 18
EWES office opens for 2025/26 school year

=
> €
| I
Ao

August 28
“Come-and-Go” Welcome Back to School/Meet
the Staff Event from 5-6:30pm

September 2
First Day of Classes for Students 2025-26

Prairie Spirit School
Division 2025/2026
Calendar
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PRAIRIE*SPIRIT

https://www.spiritsd.ca/files/docs/2025-
2026-School-Year-Calendar.pdf

2025 - 2026 SCHOOL YEAR

* Eligible transportation students will be permitted
only one bus pass. Families must choose either
their primary home address or a daycare location
(needs to be a registered stop) for their child’s
transportation.

» Transportation request must be submitted by June
26,2025 to be guaranteed busing for September 2,
2025.

* Current urban passes, alternate stop passes and safe
haven passes will expire at the end of this school year.

ALL Students must re-register if they require
transportation for the 2025-2026 school year.

BUS PASS REQUESTS

P.O. Box 510

403 4th Street West, Warman, Sk. SOK 4S0

Phone (306) 933-2066


https://www.spiritsd.ca/files/docs/2025-2026-School-Year-Calendar.pdf
https://www.spiritsd.ca/files/docs/2025-2026-School-Year-Calendar.pdf

CLASSROOM PLACEMENTS FOR 2025/2026

EACH SPRING ECOLE WARMAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ENGAGES INA

COMPREHENSIVE PROCESS OF CREATING EQUITABLE HOMEROOM PLACEMENTS FOR

THE FOLLOWING SCHOOL YEAR. OUR GOAL IS TO PLACE STUDENTS IN A SETTING

THAT IS APPROPRIATE FOR EACH CHILD INDIVIDUALLY AND FOR THE GROUP THAT

MAKES THE BEST USE OF OUR STAFF RESOURCES. THE FINAL PLACEMENT OF A
CHILD IS A SCHOOL-BASED DECISION THAT IS MADE USING THE FOLLOWING
CRITERIA: SUPBLEMENT

» ACADEMIC NEEDS AND SUPPORTS

+ SOCIAL NEEDS AND GROUP DYNAMICS

+ STUDENTS WHO REQUIRE ADDITIONAL OR INTENSIVE SUPPORTS

» INDEPENDENCE LEVEL

» STUDENT RELATIONSHIPS

FOR SUPPLYING OUR STAFF WITH
A DELICIOUS FREE TREAT!

*NEW FOR 2025/2026*

LEARNING
SUMMARIES

THE LAST DAY OF
STUDENT
ATTENDANCE IS
THURSDAY, JUNE
> 26™. LEARNING
¥ SUMMARIES WILL BE
“ PUBLISHED IN EDSBY
“ ON THE LAST DAY OF

SCHOOL BY 2:30PM.
School Q0
Registrations and Withdrawals of Students

Use the ﬂ)“owing link to access the school website As the school year ends and over the summer there

A are sometimes changes to families moving to and
for all thmg‘ EWES. We work hard to keep You vp from our community. Please assist us in smooth

to date on things happemng at our school. planning for next fall by communicating any plans

i to register or withdraw students by contacting the
@ML@M schoo%office and your child’s homeroom teacher. If a

Please bookmark it in your browser and check-in registration or withdrawal needs to occur over the
ﬂ.eqmg Porthings like bell times. calendars summer, please email us at wes@spiritsd.ca and

submit student registration online at

mettw,mﬂmb ation information, student https://www.spiritsd.ca/register/
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PRAIRIE SPIRIT SCHOOL DIVISION HAS DIRECTED ALL SCHOOLS TO FOLLOW A
CONSISTENT PLAN OF NOTIFYING FAMILIES OF THEIR CHILD'S HOMEROOM
ASSIGNMENT FOR THE NEXT SCHOOL YEAR THE LAST WEEK OF AUGUST WHEN
THE SCHOOL YEAR OFFICIALLY BEGINS.

EWES STUDENTS WILL NO LONGER RECEIVE A NOTIFICATION OF HOMEROOM
ASSIGNMENT IN THEIR JUNE REPORT CARD - FAMILIES CAN EXPECT TO GETA
WELCOME LETTER FROM THEIR CHILD'S CLASSROOM TEACHER BY END OF DAY ON
TUESDAY, AUGUST 26TH. IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE THIS MESSAGE, PLEASE
CONTACT WES@SPIRITSD.CA TO INQUIRE ON YOUR CHILD'S CLASSROOM
PLACEMENT AND RECEIVE THEIR WELCOME LETTER.

ECOLE WARMAN
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
IMPORTANT INFORMATION
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CLASSROOM SUPPLY LISTS
CAN BE FOUND ON THE
EWES WEBSITE AND WILL BE
POSTED BY THE END OF ¥
JUNE. |

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/

/ supply-lists/

/ '; wes/home/faqs/school-
-

EWES Family Picnic
Thank you to families for coming
out for a gorgeous, sunny pichic
with us last week!! We can't think
of a better way to celebrate the
end of the school year together and
it was a ton of fun!! A huge thank
you to those who welcomed friends
to their picnic blanket if their
family could not attend- we have
such a great school community
who takes care of one another!!
Also we loved sharing in the
excitement surrounding the 1°¢
Annual Staff Inflatable Race; next
year we hope to make it bigger &
better!
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WELCOME TO THE :
ECOLE WARMAN <Jnes
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

MEET THE STAFF / SCC
'WELCOME BACK B

IKONQ (5

THE SCC HAS BOOKED
THE KONA ICE TRUCK TO
COME TO THE BBQ ONCE

AGAIN THIS YEAR AS A

FUNDRAISER!




